
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 8, 2022 
 
Via Detroit ROW website: https://detroitmi.viewpointcloud.com/ 
 
Mr. Jered Dean 
Department of Public Works 
City Engineering Division 
 
RE: Lafayette West Encroachment 
 
Dear Mr. Dean, 
 
Please find attached the plans related to work in existing easements on the property. While planning the 
proposed conduit runs with DTE we were informed that our proposed landscaping and paving would require 
an encroachment agreement. These plans are being submitted to begin this process. We have proposed 
paving, curbs, benches, and landscaping within the existing easements on the property that are not per City 
of Detroit Standards. For your reference this work has been reviewed and approved under BLD2021-
03124.  Required site construction permits have been approved and permits pulled for the proposed work 
as part of the BSEED, DWSD, ROW, SESC approval process. Please refer to uploaded plans for additional 
details. 
 
 
If you should have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free to contact this office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PEA Group 
 

 
 
Emil S. Bunek III, PE 
Project Manager 
248-571-8033 
 


